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[IBERIA PARISH, LA – January 17, 2025] Iberia Parish President M. Larry Richard announces the 

closure of Nelson Canal Road on Friday, January 17, 2025 beginning at 7:00 AM until 4:00 PM, 

the same day, to repair the railroad crossing.   

 

The work will be performed by BNSF Railroad.  BNSF Railroad and Iberia Parish Government 

apologizes for any inconveniences that this closure may cause. 

 

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact the Iberia 

Parish Public Works Department at (337) 364-8474. 
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